


From:
 CityClerk

Cc: Maureen Harvey; Shanna Fitzgerald; Andrea Roberts; Ann-Marie Cashin; Ashley Murray; Dave Wadden; Jason
Sinyard; Karen Chafe; Ken O"Brien; Lindsay Lyghtle Brushett; Planning

Subject: RE: (EXT) 13 Cherry Hill Road
Date: Thursday, October 8, 2020 10:57:44 AM

Good Morning 
 
We thank you for your feedback and advise that all submissions will be presented to
Council for consideration prior to a final decision being reached on this application.
 
 
 
Elaine Henley
 
Elaine Henley
City Clerk
t. 576-8202
c. 691-0451
 
From:  
Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 8:47 AM
To: CityClerk <cityclerk@stjohns.ca>
Subject: (EXT) 13 Cherry Hill Road
 
My husband and I fully support the “Wellness Coaching” at 13 Cherry Hill Road.
A very important business at this time and the residence is on a quiet street with no issue of parking.
We wish the business success.
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be subject to disclosure under the provisions of the Access to Information and Protection of
Privacy Act, 2015, S.N.L. 2015, c.A-1.2.




